Approving a Resolution for a Second Amendment to the Impact Fee Mitigation Agreement between the City of Port St Lucie
and Accel International

Presented by Elijah Wooten, Economic Development Administrator

December 11, 2023

o iPSL.com




Background

Due to supply constraints in delivery of manufacturing equipment, the operation of the new manufacturing facility has
been delayed.

Request

Accel International is requesting the City Council approve amending the Impact Fee Mitigation Agreement, to amend the
job creation schedule for the 125 new jobs that will be created over a four year period.

Revised Employment Schedule

e 2023- 3jobs
e 2024 - 60 jobs
e 2025- 40 jobs
e 2026- 22 jobs
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Recommendation

* The staff recommends approving the second amendment to Impact Fee Mitigation Agreement between the City of Port
St Lucie and Accel International to modify schedule to create 125 new jobs over a four-year period.
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